January 21, 1998

Mr. Donald J. Campbell, Director
NASA Lewis Research Center
21000 Brookpark Road M.S. 31
Cleveland, Ohio 441356

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF TIME PERIOD TO RESPOND TO NRC'S REQUEST FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION (TAC NC. M97823)

Dear Mr, Campbell:

This letter is in respoase to an electronic-mail message fro.n Henry G. Pfanner of you
staff that was received on January 16, 1998. In this E-mail, Mr. Pfanner put forward
NASA's proposed response date of March 31, 1998, to respond to NRC's request for
additional information. This date is acceptable and | look forward to NASA's response. |f
there are any questions, | would be pleased to hear from you.

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
Marvin M. Merdonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decommissioning
Projact Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos.: 50-30 and 50-185

cc: See next page
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 208880001

January 21, 1998

Mr. Donald J. Campbell, Director
NASA Lewis Research Center
21000 Brookpark Road M.S. 341
Cleveland, Dhio 44135

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF TIME PERIOD TO RESPOND TO NRC § REQUEST FOR
ADD'TIONAL INFORMATION (TAC NO. MB7823)

Dear Mr. Campbell:

This letter is in response to an electronic-mail message from Menry G. Planner of your
staff that was receved on January 16, 1998, In this E-mail, Mr. Planner put forward
NASA's proposed response date of March 31, 1998, to respond to NRC's request for
additional information. This date is acceptable and | look forward to NASA's response. |If
there are any questions, | would be pleased to hear from you.

Sincerely,

-

-~ —— -~

1’“ l-v\ h\‘v‘\ Q’ BPvAe ¢ a

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager

Non-Pnwer Reactois and Decommissioning
Project Directorate

Division of Reactor Program Management

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket Nos.: 50-30 and 50-1856

cc: See next page




National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

CC

Ohio Department of Health

ATTN: Radiological Mealth Program
Mrector

P. 0. Box 118

Columbus, Ohio 43216

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency
Division of Planning

Fnvironmental Assessment Section
P.O. Box 1049
Columbus., Ohio 43216

Ohio Department of Industrial Relations

ATTN: Chiet, Boiler and Pressure
Veesel Division

P. 0. Box 425

Columbus, Ohio 43216

Ms. Celeste Lipp

Bureau of Radiation Protectiot
Ohio Department of Health
P.O. Box 118

Columbus, Ohio 43216

Mr. Hank Pfanner
NASA

Plumbrook Station
6100 Columbus Ave
Sandus vy, Ohio 44870
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